
Notice to the Bar

Re: Report of the Conference of General Equity Presiding Judges on

 Standardization

The Conference of General Equity Presiding Judges has made recommendations to the Supreme Court for the
 standardization of General Equity operations statewide. The Supreme Court invites written comments on the report and
 the recommendations it contains. Please send any such comments by October 16, 2002 to:

Hon. Richard J. Williams
 Administrative Director of the Courts
 Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex

 P.O. Box 037
 Trenton, NJ 08625

Comments submitted in response to this notice will be maintained in confidence if the author specifically requests
 confidentiality; in the absence of such a request, the author's identify and his or her comments may be subject to public
 disclosure.

View the Report of the Conference of General Equity Presiding Judges on Standardization (Adobe Acrobat PDF
 format)
View Appendices to the Report (Adobe Acrobat PDF format)
View The Foreclosure Process (Adobe Acrobat PDF format)

Richard J. Williams
 Administrative Director of the Courts 
Dated: August 22, 2002

  


